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November	26,	2018	
	
Kirsten	Walli	
Board	Secretary	
Ontario	Energy	Board	
2300	Yonge	Street		
P.O.	Box	2319	
Toronto,	Ontario	
M4P	1E4	
	
Dear	Ms.	Walli:	
	
Re:	EB-2018-0243	Application	by	Ontario	Power	Generation	Inc.	–	Deferral	and	Variance	
Accounts/2019	Hydroelectric	Payment	Amount	
	
On	November	22,	2018,	on	behalf	of	the	Consumers	Council	of	Canada	I	sent	an	e-mail	setting	out	the	
areas	where	our	questions	will	be	focussed	at	the	Technical	Conference	that	will	be	held	on	November	
29,	2018	for	the	above-referenced	proceeding.	We	will	have	questions	that	relate	to	OPG’s	proposals	for	
recovery	of	the	amounts	in	the	accounts,	but	not	the	amounts,	with	one	exception.		We	will	have	
questions	regarding	the	treatment	of	the	pension	and	OPEB	amounts.			
	
We	have	been	asked	by	the	Ontario	Energy	Board	Staff	to	set	out	our	areas	of	interest	in	a	letter	rather	
than	an	e-mail.		We	apologize	for	any	inconvenience	this	may	have	caused.			
	
Yours	truly,	
	
Julie E. Girvan 
	
Julie	E.	Girvan	
	
CC:		 OPG	Regulatory	Affairs	

Georgette	Vlahos,	Case	Manager	
All	parties	

	
	 	
	 	


